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Comments: I support the revised changes in FSM 7705, as it defines the different classes of e-bikes, and meets

the industry standard outlined by e-bike manufacturers. 

 

I fully support the revisions proposed in 7715.03, indicating that additional consideration should be given to

emerging technologies in an ever evolving world. The proposed changes do not rule in favor either way of the

use, but simply indicate land owners and trail classifications should take this into consideration. 

 

Section 7715.5 introduces changes for considerations of criteria which may affect decisions on whether

additional trail usage should be considered, and I agree with these proposed outlined changes. It's good to have

criteria clearly identified so that the final decision process can be clear an concise. 

 

Many people are commenting on things which are outside the scope of change to the FSM documents, which

only indicates their have not read the proposed changes, nor which to educate them selves on the process of

changes.


